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Parents Evenings 

Our individual Parents Meetings take place on Monday 20th November, and Wednesday 22nd 

November. Wednesday is the later evening, with appointments up to 7.15pm. Please sign up on 

the lists on your child’s classroom door after school, or telephone the school office if you are 

unable to do this in person. 

 

Children in Need Day – Friday 17 November 2017 : Wear Something Spotty 

We are holding a fundraising day for the BBC Children in Need charity. The children may come 

to school wearing something spotty instead of their school uniform, for which we are asking 

for a £1 donation for this worthy cause. 

 

SEN (Special Educational Needs) Parent Coffee Morning 

Please see the details over the page of a coffee morning being hosted by our Inclusion 

Manager Ms Whincup and her team, on Tuesday 28th November 9 - 10am. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair Friday 1st December 2017 

We will be holding a Book Fair on Friday 1st December in the Infant Hall after school until 4pm. 

This will be a good opportunity to buy books at a reasonable price, and the school also benefits 

by receiving free books depending on how many books are sold. The children will also have an 

opportunity to visit the Book Fair during the day with their class teacher, so they can bring 

some money to school with them if you would like them to. 

 

Stomach Upsets 

As usual at this time of year a number of children have been suffering from stomach upsets. 

To help prevent the spread of these bugs it is essential that if your child has any vomiting or 

diarrhoea they are kept away from school for 48 hours since the last episode of vomiting or 

diarrhoea, even if they appear to be well. If your child taken ill at school and we ask you to 

pick them up, please do this promptly as we do not have facilities to look after sick children 

for lengthy periods of time. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

David Bryant 

Headteacher 


